
Arickaree School District R2 

2021-2022 School Opening Plan 

 

We look forward to our ability to provide in-person instruction during our upcoming 2021-22 school 

year. We are proud of our efforts to partner with families and celebrate our return to an exciting 

school year. 

We will continue to strive to provide a safe and healthy learning environment for all students/staff 

during the ongoing COVID-19 presence. Our goal is to return to our new normal- in person 

instruction is our primary focus and we will manage/facilitate illnesses within our local control 

systems in partnership with families and local agencies when needed. 

We will continue to closely monitor COVID- 19 case rates amongst our school population. If the need 

arises, we will work with local health officials to assess the situation and take appropriate action. We 

encourage all individuals to communicate with the school surrounding any positive cases of COVID 

and follow any local health guidelines surrounding prevention, isolation, and quarantine.  

We will continue with our consistent sanitization and additional cleaning protocols as well as 

encouraging handwashing. We encourage families to keep their children home if they are displaying 

any COVID-19 or other transmissible sicknesses or symptoms. We will also send students home if 

they present any serious health issues. 

 

We are eager for a safe, healthy, productive school year! 


